
Hello:  
I am a small business owner in Wallowa County.  The mandatory closures and 
recommended social limitations are taking a negative toll on my business.  Because I 
teach small group exercise classes, my clients are deciding not to attend, for fear of 
exposure.  Also, I teach individual session which require close proximity between my 
client and me; these private clients are also choosing not to attend.  Since we do not 
know for how long the necessary restrictions will need to be extended, I am very worried 
about the viability of my small business.  I recently moved my business to Wallowa 
County, so I do not have a well-established clientele yet, anyway.  The domino effect 
from the closures and restriction is quickly reducing my income.  
 
Please consider some sort of revenue replacement for small business owners.  
 
Respectfully,  
 
Victoria Mosse, MA, ATC, FNTP  
Dynamic Therapies  
Body Change Pilates  
Joseph, OR   97846  
503-381-2843  
 


